
 

 

City of Prince Rupert 
 

NOTICE 
Of 

CANCELLATION 

Of 

Committee of the Whole 
 

January 24, 2022 
7:00 p.m. 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that the COTW Meeting previously scheduled to be held on 
Monday, January 24, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers of City Hall, 424 
– 2nd Avenue West, Prince Rupert, B.C. is CANCELLED in accordance with Council 
Procedure Bylaw No. 3092, 2000.  

 

 
 
 

 

Rosamaria Miller, 
Corporate Administrator  
 


